————— Original Message-----

From: Eileen Simeonidis |G

Sent: 22 October 2024 14:43
To: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: HR - Planning ref DC/24/0727/FUL

Dear sirs

Following my telephone calls to your office.

Please take this as my formal objection to the possibility of yet another dwelling down Crowland Road.
We already have an extremely over developed road with non stop traffic problems. There is very little
parking and when we have tried to get help with this it has fallen on deaf ears.

The new development which is across from this new application (above) has brought more problems.
This week | have also once again had someone who works for the council and has a permit in their car to
park in the car park near the council offices badly park in front of my house! This has been a regular
situation since | moved in 7 years ago. We have people constantly parking in our road who do not live
here. We have older people requiring ambulances who struggle to park etc etc .

The traffic, the parking the dreadful speeding and also the arguments from traffic going up and down my
road are beyond comprehension. People get out of their cars and shout at each other as they can’t pass.
We really have no more room for people down our road and to allow this would cause horrendous
problems. Please please reconsider this situation.

I live at 42 Crowland Road, Haverhill, Suffolk, CB9 9LF. My number is -n case anyone
wants to chat about this.

Finally, please be aware that this overloading with cars could end with an accident, | hope not.
Yours

Eileen Simeonidis




